Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 9:20 AM

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Major Mack and Weston High rise

COMMUNICATION C137

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Asha Yusuf

Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 8:21 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Major Mack and Weston High rise

Hello Counsellor,

This email is pertaining to the plan of building a high rise by Major Mack and Weston. As much as I love how the city of Vaughan is developing, this plan is UNACCEPTABLE and RIDICULOUS if you asked me. For one, the purpose of living in an area where you want your peace and quit and many people are moving in to Vellore so they can raise there family in an area where it's not congested, fresh air with less cars and quite frankly an area where it is not so populated creating an area with no crime is why we lived here. If we wanted congestion, many of us would not move from Toronto and would be close to work as many in Vaughan work in Toronto. Now, it's understandable Hwy 7 and Weston & Jane to have high rises as houses are not close by. But to have a family oriented neighborhood with so much town houses and detached home yet again build high rises this close to our backyards is mind boggling.

I oppose to this plan and would like my name to be counted.

My name is Asha And I live on Sandwell Street

Best, Asha

Get Outlook for iOS